
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 17, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 619 
Re: UPRR Service Revision 
 
To Our Valued Customer, 
 
Effective Thursday, February 10, 2005, Domestic volume operating between 
Los Angeles and Chicago, Global 3 will be supported at the UPRR City of 
Industry facility only.    Service to/from East Los Angeles and Global 3 will be 
discontinued.   International volume to/from Global 3 will be supported at the 
UPRR ICTF facility. 
 
(Operations Note:   CSX originated volume will continue to operate through to 
East Los Angeles via Global 3) 
 
Thanks, 
 
Pacer Stacktrain Operations 
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